P.O. Box 14460
St. Louis, MO 63178-4460

114 Old State Road

Ellisville, MO 63021-5942
(636) 394-2877

Date: May 22, 2012

To: KAA High Speed Fuse Customers
Subject: KAA Series End-of-Life Notice

COOPER Bussmann

Effective May 22, 2012, the KAA Series reached its end-of-life and is no longer available. The specific part
numbers are listed in the table below along with their suggested replacements. There is no last time buy.

Discontinued Part # Replacement Part | Replacement Part #

Discontinued Part # UPC Code # UPC Code
KAA-1/2 051712430005 * *

KAA-1 051712430012 * *

KAA-1-1/2 051712432658 * *

KAA-2 051712430029 * *

KAA-3 051712430036 * *

KAA-4 051712430043 * *

KAA-5 051712430050 FWA-5A10F 051712795197
KAA-6 051712430067 * *

KAA-7 051712430074 * *

KAA-8 051712430081 * *

KAA-9 051712430098 * *

KAA-10 051712430104 FWA-10A10F 051712795203
KAA-12 051712430128 * *

KAA-15 051712430159 FWA-15A10F 051712795210
KAA-20 051712430203 FWA-20A10F 051712795227
KAA-25 051712430258 FWA-25A10F 051712795234
KAA-30 051712430302 FWA-30A10F 051712795241

*Contact Applications Engineering for replacement.

The following points address common questions regarding this end-of-life notice:
e The KAA and FWA have the same form, fit and function.

e To review the performance characteristics of the FWA, see data sheet # 720003 online at
www.cooperbussmann.com/DatasheetsEle.

e Any of the above part numbers you may have in stock are still usable and should not be returned.

For any further questions regarding this notice, please contact your local Cooper Bussmann representative.

Cordially,

Jason Ezzell
Product Manager
Cooper Bussmann



